
THE WILL COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS 
 
 INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A  

 PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 CONCERNING: 

Caton Farm Road and Bruce Road Phase I Study 
Alternatives to be Carried Forward 

 
 WHEN: Tuesday, June 5, 2007 
 4:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.  
 

WHERE: Lockport Township High School – East Campus 
1333 East Seventh Street 

Community Room/Cafeteria 
Lockport, Illinois 60441-3898 

 
Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that a Public Information Meeting will be held by 
the Will County Department of Highways regarding the Caton Farm Road/Bruce Road 
Improvement Alternatives to be Carried Forward. 
 
The purpose of this public information meeting is to present the alternatives to be carried 
forward, to explain Right-of-Way procedures, and to obtain public input on the improvement 
plans.  The Will County Highway Department and the consultant staff will be available to 
discuss the project and to answer questions on an individual basis. 
 
This forum will be accessible to handicapped individuals.  Anyone planning to attend and 
needing special assistance should contact Mr. George Catalano at (815) 727-8476. 
 
Visit www.cfb-study.com for more information on the project and the Public Meeting.   
 
 
 The Will County Department of Highways 

16841 West Laraway Road 
Joliet, Illinois 60433 

http://www.cfb-study.com/


THE WILL COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS 
 
 INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A  

 PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 CONCERNING: 

Caton Farm Road and Bruce Road Phase I Study 
Alternatives to be Carried Forward 

 
 WHEN: Thursday, June 7, 2007 
 4:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.  
 

WHERE: Lewis University 
One University Parkway 

Neil Carey Arena 
Romeoville, IL 60446-2200 

 
Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that a Public Information Meeting will be held by 
the Will County Department of Highways regarding the Caton Farm Road/Bruce Road 
Improvement Alternatives to be Carried Forward. 
 
The purpose of this public information meeting is to present the alternatives to be carried 
forward, to explain Right-of-Way procedures, and to obtain public input on the improvement 
plans.  The Will County Highway Department and the consultant staff will be available to 
discuss the project and to answer questions on an individual basis. 
 
This forum will be accessible to handicapped individuals.  Anyone planning to attend and 
needing special assistance should contact Mr. George Catalano at (815) 727-8476. 
 
Visit www.cfb-study.com for more information on the project and the Public Meeting.   
 
 
 The Will County Department of Highways 

16841 West Laraway Road 
Joliet, Illinois 60433 

http://www.cfb-study.com/

